September 1, 2017

Dear Parents:

On Friday, September 29th, we will be going on a field trip to the College of Lake County to
watch “The True Story of the Three Little Pigs.”

The bus will be leaving school at 9:15 am and we expect to return to school by 12:00 pm.

All students should eat a big breakfast since we will not be having snack, and lunch will be a bit
later than usual.

The fee for this field trip will be $11.00.
Permission slips are due back no later than September 8, 2017.
Thank you,

Third and Fourth Grade Teachers

My child has permission to go to The True Story of
the Three Little Pigs at the College of Lake County on September 29, 2017.
I have enclosed $11.00 to cover the cost of this trip.

Parent’s Signature




